
   
 

 
 
 
 
 
24 August 2022 
 
 
Lance Lavery 
fyi-request-20089-8fdffa93@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Mr Lavery 
 
Thank you for your email dated 31 July 2022 to Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities, requesting 
the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

‘Do the devices that are used to take photographs inside Kāinga Ora properties belong to 
Kāinga Ora? Or are they personal devices?’ 

 
I can confirm all devices used to take photographs inside Kāinga Ora properties belong to Kāinga 
Ora. 
 
I trust this information is helpful. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information requests where 
possible. Our response to your request may be published, with your personal information removed, at: 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/ 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Gabby Boag 
Team Leader Government Relations 
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